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Dear Friends 

Welcome back after the summer break. We hope 
you had an enjoyable August, however you spent 
your time. 
 
On Sunday, 3 September, we welcome Rev Canon 
Tony Dickinson, priest at the Church of the Holy 
Ghost, Genoa, who will take our Eucharist service 
on Sunday at 10,30. 
 
That Sunday is the Saint’s Day of Gregory the 
Great, whose Gregorian Mission under Augustine 
of Canterbury in 596 AD was successful in turning 
pagan Anglo-Saxons in Britain toward Christianity. 
Saint Gregory was also a prolific writer on 
theology, earning him the soubriquet “the 
Dialogist”. 
 
Our usual weekly activities are restarting after 3 
September, and the first Sunday pizza lunch will 
be held after Church on Sunday. 
 
Our new locum, Rev Castro Adieabah, will be with 
us from 10 September until the end of October. 
 
 
 

The Holy Trinity – contemporary In 

Saint Gregory the Great – Carlo 
Galleria Nazionale d’Arte Antico, 

Rome      

 
 

 

Raffle organiser urgently needed 

We do need a parishioner to step up and manage the 2023 Christmas raffle. The raffle is our 

second biggest fund raiser, so the cancellation of the raffle would damage our finances. We 

need to fill this position by the end of September. There are processes in place, and the 

organiser will receive help. If you consider volunteering, please speak about what is involved 

with the churchwardens or Ewan. 

 

Rupert Dodds 
Lay Vice Chair and Treasurer 
allsaintsmilantreasurer@gmail.
com 

Lee Kirkpatrick-Smith 
Churchwarden 
allsaintsmilanwardens@gmail.
com 

Daniella Engel 
Churchwarden 
allsaintsmilanwardens@gmail.
com 

http://www.allsaints.it/
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Pastoral care 

For pastoral care during the coming week, Robert can be contacted by telephone on (0039) 

026552258 (Church apartment – leave a message and he will return your call) or by email at 

allsaintsmilanpriest@gmail.com 

 

First Sunday pizza 

This week is the first Sunday in September, so our usual pizza lunch will take place after 

Church. Come along and catch up with friends after the August holidays. Sign up at the back 

of the Church. 

Links to our regular activities: 

Sunday evening prayer on Zoom is here. 

Morning prayer is from Monday to Friday 9 am and the link is here. There will be no 

Saturday morning prayer until 9 September. 

Bible Study on Zoom is at 6pm Tuesday and will continue throughout August, with the 

exception of 29 August. Newcomers are very welcome. The link can be found here. Bible 

study in person takes place on Thursday 7 September at 13.00 in the Church rooms. 

The Jolly Club returns on Tuesday 5 September beginning at 12.30 in the church’s upstairs 

parish room. The Club is an informal meeting to chat and spend time together.  Everyone 

welcome! Bring a packed lunch, your knitting, craftwork, drawing pads & pencils, whatever 

you like to do while enjoying a happy few hours in the company of others. 

http://www.allsaints.it/
mailto:allsaintsmilanpriest@gmail.com
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89510543457
https://us05web.zoom.us/j/81138828623?pwd=eFJSOHNmOWtJcWxScGFmOHBnR2FaUT09
https://zoom.us/j/93754416252?pwd=YUg5N1dBZS8zc0dvakdUaFg4VTBoUT09

